





After much planning and effort, EDS has a new website at www.edsclemson.com. 

 Please check it out! 

The teachers look forward to meeting with you on Friday, March 18th for

Parent/Teacher conferences.  You will receive a Sign-Up Genius link via email to

reserve a time.  

We will be conducting a Spring Flower Fundraiser this year.  Two beautiful basket

choices are available including 12" Decorative Mixed Container Pot and 12" Red

Geraniums in a terra cotta pot.   All containers are $20.  The flowers are provided by

a SC greenhouse.  Order forms will go home during the first week of March and

the order deadline is March 15th.  I will also email a copy of the order form.  Please

let your friends and family know about this wonderful way to support our school. 

 Proceeds from the sale help provide school supplies and scholarships for the

school.

South Carolina Severe Weather and Flood Safety Week is March 6-12, 2022.  We

have a severe weather drill scheduled for Wednesday, March 9.  During the drill,

students will practice going downstairs to the basement to take shelter.  I

encourage you to practice tornado drills and fire drills at home, too, so that you

and your children are prepared to react quickly, if ever necessary.




Peace, 

Stephanie LaGuardia

slaguardia@holytrinityclemson.org
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New EDS Website
EDS has a new website! 

 Please check it out at
www.edsclemson.org.  

03/01 Enrollment for the public begins
3/1-3/5 Dr. Seuss/Read Across America Week
3/17 St. Patrick’s Day
03/15 Spring Flower Fundraiser Deadline
03/18 Parent/Teacher Conferences
03/21 and 03/22 NO EMC, School, or ASC
03/30 Spring Flower Pick-Up Day - after 12:00 PM 
04/18 - 04/22 Spring Break 
04/06 Spring Pictures with Sarah Amick

IMPORTANT DATES


